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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

27th September, 1960.

Dear Sirs,
MeSe "WORSTRAUK"

I acknowledge your letter and cablegram
- of the 22nd Septeumber.

Provided that the full requirements of
a General Examination in accordance with
Circuler 1959 are complied with now and the
ship be found or placed in a satisfactory
condition, the Committee will be prepared to
consider the Owners' proposal to postpone
the Special Surve, for & months.

It is noted that the ship will be dry-
docked in December or January next; and
concluded that the Lngine Survey, partly held
in May, 1960, will be completed by April, 1961.

1 shall be glad if you will inform the
Owners accordingly.

Yours feithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Commitiee.

The Surveyors, L1
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